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Consolidation of Support Staff Bargaining Units and Agreements 

 

 

Policy details 

At its regular meeting on September 13, 1996, the Board of Directors adopted the following 
policy: 

“School boards involved in the consolidation of bargaining units and/or collective 
agreements will immediately notify and work with BCPSEA (as the accredited bargaining 
agent) on a common approach to the affected unions and/or the Labour Relations Board. 

Any representation to the Labour Relations Board will be done jointly by the affected school 
board and BCPSEA.” 

 


